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 The city of Port Orford supports Herd farms, this is a needed facility and is the only 
way for small cities to handle Bio-solids removal and disposal. Heard farms is a great help to 
the communities and necessary in order to function. We have looked into the cost of 
installing a system to handle the bio-solids in house, but it is not feasible.  We are just to 
small of a community to afford the cost let alone the operation & maintenance.  It is just 
cost prohibitive for a City with a population 1100 and Water and Waste-Water rates being 
already high.  

 

Sincerely,,   

Director of Public Works, City of Port Orford 

John Isadore  

 


